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Our Cycle to School a midst the Closure of Schools

The bicycles were
repurposed by the
parents & students

for income generating
activities as they wait

for the schools to
open

In the photo is
Mudondo Gorret, a
Student of Lubani

Secondary School, in
form two & a

beneficiary of the Cycle
to School Project.

Mudondo is using her
Bicycle to help her
mother in fetching

water to irrigate their
crops  (beans) . The

beans will be sold after
harvest and this money
will be used to pay her

school fees when
schools resume.



 I feel good that my daughter is helping me to
fetch water , to irrigate our crops (beans). Am

optimistic that i will be able to harvest roughly
8 sacks (100kg) totaling to between

1,000,000shs Million to 800,000shs if we sell
a kg at 1000shs to 1500shs. I intend to use
that money to pay for my daughter's School
fees and some other home needs. Says " Ms

Nabirye Sarah, a mother to Gorret"
 
 



Below are some of the Bicycles handed over to our
Student Beneficiaries in Butagaya Community under

our Cycle to School Program

Address: Gabula Road,
Plot 205B,

P. O . Box 1620 ,
Jinja Uganda,

Email: info@fabio.or.ug
www.fabio.or.ug
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uganda

+256(0)754577003

Donate one 
 Bicycle to a

vulnerable family
/student and save
her from dropping
out of school at a

tender age


